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UNDERGROUND PARKING LOT AT THE LAW COURTS CLOSED 
 

Tuesday, Sept. 20, 2022 
 

Counsel and visitors to the Halifax Law Courts building at 1815 Upper Water Street are 
advised that until further notice, for safety reasons, the parking garage is closed to all 
vehicles. This includes the daily and monthly parking areas, as well as the secure staff 
entrances in those areas.    
 
The street-level entrances to the parkade have been blocked and attendants will be on 
hand this week to redirect anyone who tries to enter or park their vehicle.  
 
Daily and monthly parking are available at Scotia Square, Queen’s Marque and Purdy’s 
Wharf, as well as on-street paid parking.  
 
Counsel and visitors must use the main entrance. Visitors with accessibility concerns can 
bypass the stairs at the main entrance by using the pedestrian bridge near the corner of 
George and Upper Water Streets.  
 
The Courts regret any inconvenience this closure may cause. Further updates on parking 
at the Law Courts will be provided via additional court notices.  
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Media Contact: 
 
Jennifer Stairs 
Communications Director 
Nova Scotia Judiciary 
902-221-5257 
stairsjl@courts.ns.ca  
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